

WANTED – 70 NEW CHRIST CHILD MEMBERS!



The New Member Coffee on May 9, 2018 may sound like it’s a long way off, but now is the time to be looking for new members.
Wouldn’t it be great to take in 70 new members as we celebrate our 70th year?
[bookmark: _GoBack]If the idea appeals to you, please be looking.  Friends, neighbors, colleagues, relatives, donors, we all come in contact with prospective members on a daily basis. Inquire if they have 3 hours a week from August to December to provide new clothing to children in South Bend.  Who wouldn’t be interested in furthering the welfare of children?
Let’s challenge ourselves and welcome 70 new members in May!
Please give their names to Kristy Botich and she will do the rest.  574-291-7523 or wbotich@sbcglobal.net. 





 



  
